Gretna Green PSSC Meeting
Minutes

April 11, 2012
In Attendance:  Carolyn Simmons, Michelle MacDonald, Kyla Landry, Jennifer McFarlane, Peggy Munroe and Krista Bransfield
1. The Perception Survey results were shared with the committee.  Areas for improvement were discussed.

2. Mrs. Simmons thanked members of the committee for participating in the School Review process and discussed how the review went.

3. The committee filled out the Principal Review form to be submitted to the Superintendent.

4. Mrs. Simmons shared the books that were purchased for the Parent Resources library with the PSSC budget.
5. The upcoming DEC elections were discussed, as well as possible nominees.
6. Mrs. Simmons informed the committee that the entry level for French Immersion is not changing for the 2012-2013 school year.  It will remain in Grade three.

7.  Michelle MacDonald was presented with an Outstanding Volunteer award for her years of volunteering at Gretna Green.

8. Mrs. Simmons shared Gretna Green’s Anti-Bullying plan with the committee.  The committee added their opinion.
Next meeting: May 30 -   6:30

